
STATE OF TEXAS
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY OF STATE

AUSTIN, TEXAS 78711

Mark W. White, Jr. September 17, 1974 Bruce Hughes
SECRETARY OF STATE ASST. SECRETARY OF STATE

Mr. Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

We are in receipt of and thank you for your letter of September
6, 1974 regarding Mr. Armando Flores.

May I advise that this office takes no position in the matte r
regarding Mr. Flores and Mr. Frederic Johnson. The only
statuto ry autho rity resting with the Sec retary of State, is the powe r
to revc ke the commission of a Notary Public upon final conviction
of a crime involving moral turpitude.

If we may furnish further information or be of assistance, please
do not hesitate to contact this office.

Since rely you rs,

MARK W. WHITE, JR.
Secretary of State
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BY: Williarn W. Didlake, Jpt'

Legal Counsel
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